
     
Is proud to present… 

S C R E E N A G E R S 
Growing Up In The Digital Age 

 

 
 

Thursday, November 3rd 2016, 6:45 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

at Riverside Secondary School  
$8 per couple/$5 per single 

2215 Reeve Street, Port Coquitlam 
 
 

SCREENAGERS is a film that explores the impact of screen time on kids 
AND offers solutions on how we can help kids find balance. Many parents 
bring their kids of all ages to see the film and we’re happy to see many of 
them in the post screening discussions! 

 

 

! FREE Childminding available with advance registration at 
ssfspe@gmail.com by October 24, 2016 

!  Light refreshments provided 
 
  

"SCREENAGERS: Growing Up In The Digital Age" 
November 3rd, 2016, Riverside Secondary School, 6:45-8:30 p.m. 

 
Please e-mail us at ssfspe@gmail.com by October 24, 2016 in order to register.  
Please include the following information in your e-mail:  

• Names of those attending  

• Number and age of children requiring child minding  

Payments will be taken at check-in at the seminar (please arrive early as line-ups can be long). 
Cheques can be made payable to ‘SFSPE’ or ‘Southside Family of Schools Parent Education’. 
Walk-in registrations will be accepted only if there is space available. 


